
From: "Steinhauer, Suzanne (COMM)" <suzanne.steinhauer@state.mn.us>
To: MacAlister, Jamie (COMM; "rjurgens@mnioka.com"; "Karyn A. O"Brien"; "patrick@geronimowind.com"; "Spores,

Hong"; "DeRuyter, Michael"; Doperalski, Melissa (DNR; Schrenzel, Jamie (DNR; "Richard Davis@fws.gov";
Joyal, Lisa (DNR

Subject: Black Oak/Getty Wind Avian meeting rescheduled
Date: Monday, August 29, 2011 9:11:22 AM

When: Tuesday, August 30, 2011 2:00 PM-4:00 PM (GMT-06:00) Central Time (US &
Canada).

Where: *COMM_Conference Room 636

Note: The GMT offset above does not reflect daylight saving time adjustments.

*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*

I apologize for the late notice - there was a miscommunication and the meeting
wasn't formally rescheduled. I'm still slogging through e-mails from last week when I
was out but as far as I've seen, the new time seems to work with everyone.

The avian report was sent from Mike DeRuyter (HDR) the evening of Monday,
August 22.

I will send an agenda later today. Please let me know if anyone needs a call-in
number - I need to arrange those in advance.

Regards,

Suzanne


